



January 31, 2012

Office of the City Attorney 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Office of the City Attorney,

and Van Soan

Western Resources for dis-ABLED Independence is requesting permission to conduct a raffle in Rapid City. The raffle drawing will be held May 1, 2012.

We are a 501 (c) (3) organization and the proceeds will be used for daily business operations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our office at (605) 718-1930 or e-mail barb@wrdi.org.

Sincerely,

Ann Van Loan

**Executive Director**